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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 236 CHARLES AVENUE - Q4 2019 Assessment

Thanks Marcia! They are also appealing Q1 2020 as well. 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 
 
 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 9:46 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 236 CHARLES AVENUE - Q4 2019 Assessment 
 
Ok. Please check to see if they are also appealing quarter 1. I see that Q1 is on for 7/30 at 10 and if we refer back, we 
would do both then.  If only 4Q is under appeal, we’ll set it for 7/30 at 11. 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 9:29 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 236 CHARLES AVENUE - Q4 2019 Assessment 
 
Good morning! 
 
I got a voicemail from a resident who wanted to contest their Q4 2019 Assessment. Their PH is 7/22/2020. Can you 
recommend that this property be removed from the assessment roll and scheduled for a LH on 7/30/2020? 
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
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Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 


